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“FOR WITH GOD NOTHING WILL BE IMPOSSIBLE.” LUKE 1:37

REFLECTION AND ANTICIPATION

"Faces and names." Those were the words Executive Director Jimi Staton used when asked to describe
2022."Opening the Men's Life House, on top of the other ministries we were already operating, brought a
flood of new faces. We were able to meet and minister to more people."

New Life Ministries is people focused, and the opportunity to meet more people in 2022 was a blessing.
We saw more lives changed through our ministries. This was evident in the number of meals served, the
men and women who entered our homes, and the nine graduations we celebrated. Each person we have
served has their own story, and we are grateful we have had the chance to be a small part of that story
thanks to the support of many.

Our work does not end there. We have big plans for 2023. "A new year brings a fresh start and new
challenges to navigate. It also brings inspiration for new things and new ministries," shares Jimi, "l am
looking forward to continuing to meet new people and seeing New Life Ministries grow with the addition
of the Children's Life House in 2023."

Our mission remains the same even as we continue to grow. We desire to serve those in need of food,
shelter, and a purposed-filled life. We are excited to see how our mission is accomplished through our
ministries in 2023 and cannot wait to see how the community and our partners come together to help
make it all possible. We are sure to meet many new, wonderful people in 2023 and look forward to seeing
more lives changed for the better.
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LIFE HOUSE GRADUATION: DEREK

There was no better way to end 2022 than celebrating another Life
House graduation. Congratulations to Derek on graduating from the
Men's Life House!

We always allow our residents to share during the graduation
ceremony. It was a blessing to hear what Derek had to say as he gave
praise to the Lord, sharing that finding a relationship with the Lord has
been the most meaningful part of his experience in the program. We
pray for Derek and look forward to seeing what he accomplishes
outside of the Men's Life House.

We are grateful for the Huntington Rotary Club and
their support of New Life Ministries and our Life
House programs. In December, they granted us with
funds to purchase more educational materials for the
classes at our Men's Life House and Women's Life
Houses. Specifically, the funds received helped
purchase additional copies of the book needed for
the Safe People class. Thank you Huntington Rotary
Club!

JOIN THE NEW LIFE MINISTRIES TEAM

We are looking to add new members to our team to work at
our Life Houses. If you or anyone you know may be
interested in working in a position that allows one to serve
the Lord and help people daily, this would be a great place to

work! Now Hll'lf'lgI

Our current job openings can be found on our website. For
more details, visit www.newlifeministries-indiana.com/now-
hiring/ or email us at newlifeministriesindiana@gmail.com.
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